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Notes from the March 8, 2016 meeting 
12:00 PM - 1:00 PM – St Paul’s Hospital, Dining Rooms 1/2
KT Concepts – Aggie shared a few slides on Sustainability Planning. (Slides available upon request)
“Brag and Steal” (Showcasing Resources & Tools) – We discussed benefits of using TinyURL for shortening long URLs in emails or postings:
Welcome to TinyURL! By entering in a URL in the text field below, we will create a tiny URL that will not break in email postings and never expires. http://tinyurl.com
(Bitly is a similar resource: http://bitly.com)

"Share & Solve" (Sharing Projects & Getting Input) -- Diane Milne shared learnings from her recent work on updating and disseminating Chest Tube Guidelines. If you’d like more info on Diane’s presentation, contact Diane: dmilne@providencehealth.bc.ca

If you’d like to share a project to elicit ideas from the group or if you have any questions, please contact us:

Aggie Black, Research Leader, Professional Practice (ablack@providencehealth.bc.ca) 
Alison Hoens, Research, Education & Practice Coordinator, Physiotherapy, PHC and Physical Therapy Knowledge Broker, UBC/PHCRI/VCHRI/PABC (ahoens@providencehealth.bc.ca)
Next meeting: Thursday, June 16, noon to 1 pm, Conference Room 6, lower level, St Paul’s Hospital
More information on PHC’s KT Community of Practice: http://www.providenceresearch.ca/ktcommunityofpractice.html
